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	Diary Dates

January

Jan 8th  – Tots Meet the Parents
                 Evening 6 pm

Jan 22nd  – Y6 Museum visit all day
February
Feb 3rd – Pandemonium Theatre performance for Foundation Phase
Feb 18th- 20th – Y 6 London Visit
Feb 24th – 28th  - Half Term              

March
March 3rd-7th – Welsh Week 

March 7th – Eisteddfod

March 17th  – Parent Consultation
                       Week

                   –  PC Eckley Y2 & Y5

March 31st – PC Eckley Y 3

April

April 10th – Easter service @ St
                    David’s Church 1.15 pm

School finishes for Easter. 

School returns on APRIL 28th.

	Blwyddyn Newydd Dda!
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Welcome back and we hope that everyone has had a wonderful Christmas and is now looking forward to an exciting 2014.

Last term was, as usual, busy but very enjoyable. It culminated as always with the outstanding achievements by the pupils in our Christmas concerts, showcasing their talents, hard work and the fun they had!

The school choir were busy also with their annual visit to Brecon War Memorial Hospital Day Centre, performing at Brecon Cathedral Christmas Concert and the Christingle.
Everyone is looking forward to the Spring Term with several activities already planned including our Welsh Week and Eisteddfod, which will be the first week back after half term due to the lateness of the break. 

	Wanted

If anyone is having a sort out after Christmas and have any outdoor toys in good order that they no longer need, we would be very grateful of them in school.
Year 1 would like any small world and toy cars please.

	Thank You ‘Friends’!

During 2013, with your continued and very much appreciated support, The Friends of Llanfaes (or PTA) raised a remarkable amount of money for the pupils’ benefit.  This has included literacy resources, funding of school visits, part funding pantomime visit, PE resources & IT resources – and much, much more!

This could not have been achieved without your kindness and benevolence.  Thank you all. If any parents are happy to help in any way please contact Lisa Lawrence or Michelle Davies.


	Contact Details - Reminder

If your address, email or phone numbers have changed, please inform Mrs Hellard in the office so that our records are kept current.

	Swimming Lessons
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Swimming Lessons will re-start after half term for KS2 classes.
	Eco Code Winners
Congratulations to the winners of our recent Eco Code Poster competition.  Shauna Evans was the KS2 winner and Hannah Morgan won for Foundation Phase. Both winning designs are now displayed in every classroom.  The girls received a book token and every other child who took part was rewarded with 5 house points and some sweets.

	Absence Reminder

Could all pupil absences be reported to school before 10am, a reason for the absence also needs to be given as the absence will be marked as unauthorised otherwise. The Education Welfare Officer periodically checks registers and may contact parents where there are unauthorised or excessive absences.

	School Website

The school’s website has had a revamp, the new site is now up and running – please take a look! www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk[image: image6.png]@\',/'
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	Clubs for

Spring Term

Clubs running from Week commencing 13th January

Monday    -  Recorders (lunchtime)

                  -  Football Y3-6

Tuesday    -  Rugby Y3-6 

Thursday   -  Hockey Y3 -6

                  -  Ball Skills Y1& 2

Art & Craft and Netball Clubs will run after half term.
100 Club Winners

The winners of the Christmas draw are:

1st - Mandy Bowen

2nd - David Thomas

3rd - Gaynor Williams
There are places available in the 100 club, if you would like to be part of the 100 Club please see Ms Jarman in Tots for more information and details of how to join.
	

	
	Beginning of Day Reminder

Please remember that children should be in school no earlier than 8.50 am as there is no supervision on the yard before this time.
REMEMBER BREAKFAST CLUB IS FREE FROM 8.00 AM.  NO BOOKING REQUIRED. Pupils can join at any time before 8.50 am.  


